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Town of Boscawen

116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188 x2309

August 10, 2022

Joseph Pustizzi Jr.
148 Corn Hill Road
Boscawen, NH 03303

Notice of Decision

At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the Boscawen Technical Review
Committee on Wednesday, August 10, 2022 at 9:00 am, the TRC approved the following:

Application for Minor Site Plan Review for Agritourism RSA 21:34-a, submitted by Joseph
Pustizzi Jr, with a location of Map 45 Lot 47, 148 Corn Hill Road, Boscawen, NH 03303,
located in a AR zone, with the following conditions:

AR Setbacks Apply

Front of Property is Depicted on the Map to the South
Not to Exceed Five Campsites

Two Parking Spots per Campsite

b

By Order of the Technical Review Committee,

N res (0

Kellde Jo Easler, Chair

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation,
religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer.



